[image: image1.jpg]




Newsletter No 6

June 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to our second half of the summer term. We are busy playing outdoors and taking advantage of the warmer weather, growing food in our allotment, enjoying visits out and sharing stories about change and growth. You may like to share The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle with your children, one of our favourite books for this time of year along with non-fiction books about growing. 
Nest children coming up into the Nursery
There is a new parents evening for all parents with children coming into the Nursery in September, including those already in the Nest and Nursery classes, who are staying with us.  New parents evening is on Thursday 13th June from 7.45-8.45pm.  This is a chance to meet your new class staff and hear about how the Nursery is run. Please note: adults only.
Changing Schools
Many Nursery children will be moving to new schools in September. This is a big event in their lives and saying goodbye can be hard. The event is still a long way off and children find it difficult to understand time scales, so we find it best not to talk about this too early.  Later in the term we introduce stories related to new nurseries and schools, and answer questions openly and honestly. We all feel sad to say goodbye but will be positive with the children so that it helps them through this transition process.
Children from The Nest who are moving to Homerton nursery visit the nursery with staff from The Nest to begin to become familiar with where they will be. 
We welcome visits from reception teachers and will have visits from teachers at Morley, which is our main feeder school, as well as other schools.  All children going to Morley will be visiting their new Reception classes with our staff on the following days…
SOUTH ROOM – Tuesday 2nd July

EAST ROOM – Thursday 4th July 

WEST ROOM – Friday 5th July
On your class visit date - given above- please

meet at the entrance to the Morley Early Years  at 9.30am. 
We will stay with your child throughout the session and ask you to collect from Morley Early Years at 11am (we will walk the children back from Morley to Homerton if they stay for lunch and the afternoon session on their Morley visit day).  If your child is not going to Morley please come to Homerton as usual and s/he will either be placed in another class or kept in their own room, according to numbers.
Caterpillars

Last term it was chicks, this term it’s caterpillars! Soon the caterpillars will be arriving and the children will learn about changes, as they develop the children will release the butterflies in our garden.

Really Wheelie Event – WEDNESDAY 12TH JUNE
The Really Wheelie Trail is a fun fundraising event where the children have the opportunity to be sponsored by parents/grandparents/ friends etc, to do a few laps of the garden on their favourite wheeled toy. Children can bring in their own bikes, scooters or dolls prams to push around the garden. This event is run by the parent governors. The money raised from the event is going to be used to buy some new wheeled toys.  If you could bring back your child’s sponsor form and money on the day or soon afterwards that would be much appreciated.
Cake Stall – WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE

This is our final cake stall of the year.  Please can you bake and buy some cakes/savoury for us al to enjoy!  Thank you.
Trips
Wandlebury Visit
Nursery Classes are off to Wandlebury on  Wednesday 26th June and Friday 28th June for the Nest children, which involves going on a coach which is always very exciting! 
Summer Celebration Event  for Nursery Children, their parents and siblings
Please come and join your child at Homerton on Wednesday 17th July for a summer celebration and an opportunity to say goodbye for the children who will be leaving to go onto school.  Play in the garden, or classes, with your child and then we all join together to sing our favourite songs and enjoy an ice lolly! Timings for this are either 10.45-11.45am or 2.45-3.45pm.  

Goodbye Event for Nest children

Children in The Nest will also have singing in the garden on Wednesday 17th July and Thursday 18th July. If it rains we’ll move indoors! Parents are welcome to join in if you would like, at 11.40 and 3.40 on either of the above days.
Story Sacks

We are missing a few of our core book Story Sacks, please can you check if you have one of these and return as soon as possible to the library.  Thank you.

Term ends on Wednesday 24th July 
We wish the children who are moving on to their new schools a very happy start - we will miss them all!
Holiday Club

Holiday club will be running from Thursday
25th July to Friday 16th August.  If you would

like your child to come to holiday club then 

please collect a booking form from Mel or the

Office.
Best wishes

Alex Pearson
Head of Centre
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